
Mako Haggerty 
 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.
It is always a good exercise to update and clarify and reduce redundancies in regulations.
However, please continue to name the Regional Citizen Advisory Councils for Cook Inlet and
Prince William Sound as recipients for plan updates, amendments and plan reviews as required by
Federal law.
Please continue to emphasize use of best available technologies(BAT) and require that a BAT
conference be held every 5 years, as is mandated in AS 46.04.030(e).
Please do not change the number of annual exercises required of the plan holders. Regulations need
to require that if a plan holder fails to demonstrate the ability to implement their plan ADEC will
require additional exercises or take other appropriate action.
Again, thank you for this opportunity.


